## Agenda Report Item: II. A.

## SBE Literacy Subcommittee Meeting – September 21, 2021

## The Background:

According to State Board Meeting Policy 1.400, the State Board may develop special committees, termed subcommittees, to discuss specific issues in-depth. The Literacy Subcommittee was formed in April 2021 in alignment with state priorities on improving literacy outcomes. Mr. Nate Morrow chairs this subcommittee, which met on September 21, 2021 and heard a number of presentations from staff at the Tennessee Department of Education.

Mr. Morrow will provide an oral report on the subcommittee meeting.

## The Recommendation:

This item is for informational purposes only; no action is required.